Message

From:
Sent:
To:

CC:
Subject:

John,

jbinkley@alaska.net [jbinkley@alaska.net]
10/4/2007 9:03:46 PM

John Stone {john_stone@ci.juneau.ak.us]; Paul Goodwin [pgoodwin@hollandamerica.com]

Charlie Ball [cball@princesstours.com]; Bob Stone [bstone@rccl.com]
Re: Gold Creek Renderings

Thank you for the time you took to educate us on the projects and their costs. Also for your candor on

the politics involved. we look forward to working with you as we proceed.

John.

Sent from my BlackBerry® device from Cellular One

————— original Message-----
From: "John Stone" <John_Stone@ci.juneau.ak.us>

Date: Thu, 4 Oct 2007 11:07:53
To:<John@akcruise.org>
Subject: Gold Creek Renderings

Here you go John. It was a very good meeting. Thanks.
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